
 
 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS CANDIDATE STATEMENTS (candidates in alphabetical order): 
 
Statement by Ashley Hougland (current member of RCPOA Events and Activities Committee): 
 

Having grown up in the area, I have always loved Ransom Canyon and had the privilege of 
moving here in 2017.  I have a diverse background, I have my bachelors degree from Texas 
Tech University, went to culinary school, and I have been a financial planner since 2011.  My 
experience has taught me the importance of good leadership and teamwork, along with 
working with a financial budget.  I am truly a servant by heart and have had the pleasure of 
meeting many of our RC neighbors by volunteering on the POA events committee; organizing 
food trucks; helping with the pool; assisting in updating the POA website; sending out Evites, 
and most recently, assisting the Chapel Board with the new director.  I truly believe in giving 
back and would love to serve you and our community as your POA board member.  

 
Statement by Vance Schuette (current member of the Ransom Canyon Volunteer Fire Department): 
 

My name is Vance Schuette.  I have lived in Ransom Canyon for 50 years.  I received a 
Bachelor’s degree in Kinesiology from West Texas State in Canyon, TX in 1991.  I have been in 
law enforcement for over 20 years.  Eleven of those years, I was employed with the City of 
Ransom Canyon as a Police Officer.  I left that position to go to work for Roosevelt 
Independent School District.  I am one of the campus police officers, the Director of In-School 
Suspension (ISS), and a certified teacher.  I have been married for 16 years and I have two 
sons, Brock is 12 years old and Brody is 8 years old.  I have been an active member of the 
Ransom Canyon volunteer fire department for 25 years.  I currently volunteer as the President 
of the Ransom Canyon Fishing Club.  I am interested in serving on the POA Board because I 
believe Ransom Canyon is a great community and I want to do what I can to give back to this 
great community.  I support a safe and family friendly community.  I want to help the 
community grow and unite together to make our neighborhood be the best it can be. 

 
Statement by Carter Trew (current RCPOA Board member): 
 

My name is Carter Trew and am running for POA board.  I have been a resident in Ransom 
Canyon for about 14 years.  I am married to Jana Trew and we are very involved in the 
Canyon.  I have served on the POA board and Jana is on the city council.  We volunteer at 
most events and functions in the canyon.  I would appreciate your vote.  Thanks, Carter Trew. 


